
Year 7 literacy and numeracy catch-up premium review 

In 2019/20, £13,324 was received for catch up funding. 

The literacy and numeracy catch-up premium provides schools with extra funding to 
support year 7 students who did not achieve expected standard in literacy or numeracy at 
the end of Key Stage 2. The interventions are designed to enable students to “catch up” and 
access the Key Stage 3 curriculum as early as possible. 

2020-21 Interventions 

Catch up reading – Students complete a 15min session additional twice per week with a 
Teaching Assistant. 

Literacy Intervention – Students complete additional Literacy lessons with a Teaching 
Assistant. Students will work on their understanding of text, sentence structure and improve 
their spelling and punctuation 

Numeracy catch up – Students complete 3 additional sessions per week with a teaching 
assistant to improve understanding of the KS2 curriculum. 

 


